LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL MEETING

June 2, 2009

Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 11:00 a.m. at Ruby Tuesday’s.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Becky Hillard, co chairperson; Emily Robbins, Sherry Powers and Kim Jiranek.  There was two guests:  Jill McIntyre, newly elected council member and Linda Reed; Assistant Principal.
The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Minutes of the May 14, 2009, SBDM Council Meeting were reviewed.  09-022 motion to accept the minutes was made by Kim Jiranek and seconded by Emily Robbins.  Motion carried.
Minutes of the May 26, 2009, Called SBDM Council Meeting were reviewed.  09-023 motion to accept the minutes was made by Becky Hillard and seconded by Alana Wooldridge. Motion carried.

Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that math textbooks have been ordered.  Textbooks were purchased with State allocated funds of $30.38 per student, and the balance funded by textbook carryover money.  
Mrs. Lewis explained to the SBDM Council this will free up Title One Stimulus Funds, generated by the American Recover and Reinvestment Act of 2009 to be used to help fund Professional Development and our Extended School Services.

Alana Wooldridge; discussed with the SBDM Council our ESS Program.  The SBDM Council agreed by consensus to continue with our ESS Daytime Waiver, as in the past.
The SBDM Council discussed the July meeting time.  Mrs. Lewis will email members with available dates.
Financial reports for May were not available due to the early meeting date.
The meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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